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Woodland Park Road District <woodlandparkrd@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 2:56 PM

To: Janice Briggs <jbjanicebriggs@gmail.com>
Hi Janice
For your information | have sent you an outline of the project. You will find it as an attachment. | also sent the same
email to everyone on Larkin Creek that | have emails for. Also Rick Rose and John Briggs. | for some reason could not
get your email right LOL hopefully this one goes through.

Thank you so much for your input

Tena
Chair
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Janice Briggs <jbjanicebriggs@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 8:38 PM
To: Woodland Park Road District <woodlandparkrd@gmail.com>

Got it, thanks!
[Quoted text hidden]

Janice Briggs <jbjanicebriggs@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 19, 2021 at 11:05 AM
To: Woodland Park Road District <woodlandparkrd@gmail.com>

Hi there,

Thank you for taking the time to document your recollections and send to us.

| have had a bit of time to read your Larkin Creek Project Outline. All the info is as | remembered it from our meeting.
The one exception, relates to the statement in the 2nd to last paragraph, wherein you state that there was further
agreement that there would be no further funds for Larkin Creek for 3 yrs (except for an emergency)???? None of us
recall any such statement, or agreement. Cheryl thought perhaps you just accidently made a misstatement? Either way,
| didn't want to wait til December or whenever to state that there was no such agreement within the parameters of the
Special Road District meeting that we attended. Commissioners may have made such an agreement independently of
the residents, after we left. If that is the case, then that is what should be stated in your outline for clarity. I just wanted to
be clear as to our understanding. Furthermore, we all did agree that after the start of our next fiscal year, we would at
least develop plans for maintenance for the next fiscal year. and Rick assured me that would happen. Tina, you may not
have heard it as it was an aside conversation | had with Rick. Others did witness that as well. Thanks for your time and

thanks for making yourselves available to work on the issue.

| also support elimination of any and all conflicts of interest. Unfortunately, that has not been the case since the beginning
of the formation of this entity. | have just attributed this to being a small community.

Cordially,

Janice Briggs

44533 Larkin Creek Rd.
Chiloquin, OR 97624
(541) 783-3740

[Quoted text hidden]

Janice V. Briggs
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